
290 W. Nationwide Blvd.  
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Direct: 614.813.8685 
josephclark@nisource.com  

 
 
 

September 27, 2021 
 
ELECTRONICALLY FILED  
 
Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0605 
 

RE:  KY PSC Case Nos. 2021-00183 
  

Dear Ms. Bridwell 
 
 Please find attached and accept for filing the verifications of the 
respondents for Columbia Gas of Kentucky, Inc.’s responses to Commission Staff’s 
Fourth Request for Information filed on September 24, 2021.  After reviewing the 
responses, it was discovered that these verifications were inadvertently omitted.  
In accordance with the Commission’s Order on July 22, 2021 in Case No. 2020-
00085, I certify that this document and the accompanying attachment has been 
transmitted to the Commission on the above-listed date and that there are 
currently no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has excused from 
participation by electronic means. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Joseph M. Clark_______ 
 
Joseph M. Clark 
Assistant General Counsel 
Enclosure(s) 


